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Is your club or organization in need of a 
speaker for an upcoming event?  You’re 
in luck! The Major Hospital Foundation 
Development Council contains a wide 
variety of volunteers who happen to be 
professionals from our community.  Our 
experts can speak on a variety of topics 
including financial planning, insurance, 
health and wellness, real estate and 
much more.   
To find out more information or to    
schedule a speaker, contact us at       
(317) 421-0361 or 
agill@majorhospital.org. 

The Major Hospital Foundation’s mission is to support Major Hospital and 
our Patients through technology, medical equipment, and facilities; patient 
support and assistance; and health education for community and staff.   

Mission... Our 

 The Major Hospital Foundation follows a model that is 
built around a Development Council.  This council is a purely 
volunteer network of community members and business     
professionals who donate their time in order to serve as a link 
between Major Health Partners and the community.    
 
 The mission of our Development Council is to establish 
a culture in the community that will increase the philanthropic 
support of the Major Hospital Foundation.  The goal of all  
activities and processes of the  Development Council is to   
increase community involvement, community service,      
communication and education, and the awareness of and 
vehicles for philanthropic involvement.   
 
 Our Development Council is led by co-chairs Bob 
Claxton and Rose McNeely and is composed of seven 
individual committees including Annual Support, Business 
Relations, Community Relations, Employee Giving, Planned 
Giving, Special Prospects, and Major Gifts.  In total, this adds 
up to around seventy individuals from our community who 
volunteer their precious time and energy.  The Major Hospital 
Foundation is extremely grateful for the commitment from 
each and every one of these individuals.   
 
 Since forming the Development Council in 2011,      
donations to the Major Hospital Foundation have increased by 
forty-five percent.  In the upcoming Major News newsletters, 
you can look forward to learning more about each of these 
committees and its members.   
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Gifts to the Major Hospital Foundation are gratefully accepted anytime! 
You may choose from the following mission areas: 

_____Charity Care                    _____Health Education 
_____Facilities and Technology                  _____Wherever there is the greatest need 

 
Is there anything special or unusual that the foundation should know about you or this gift? 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Name:_______________________________________________________________________ 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
City:______________________________________________State:_________ Zip:_________ 
Phone:_______________________________ Email: __________________________________ 

 
 

Mail Gift to: Major Hospital Foundation, 150 West Washington St., Shelbyville, IN 46176 
Or donate your gift online at majorfoundation.org 

Your gift is tax deductible! 

Save The Date 
CEU Opportunity 

    
   DATE: September 5, 2014 
   TIME: 9:00 a.m. to Noon 
    Continental Breakfast & Box Lunch 
LOCATION:   
 Benesse Conference Center 
 2451 Intelliplex Drive 
 Shelbyville, IN  46176 
COST:  $45 per person 

Presenter Brian A. Eagle 
will lead this continuing            

education session,     
spending three hours on 

Unlocking the Value of the 
Family Farm with Proper 

Estate Planning. 
Application has been made for three hours of CLE, CFP, 

CPA and Insurance CE credit. 
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If you wish to opt out of  future fundraising requests supporting the Major Hospital Foundation, you can call us at                
(317) 421-0361 or email us at agill@majorhospital.org, and you will promptly be removed from our mailing list.  



Licensed Clinical Psychologist to 
Speak with Parents and Grandparents  

Did you know...  

Bee-Unique Boutique 
Grand Re-Opening 

Every year, Major Health Partners 
sees approximately 270,000 patients 
in our physician and outpatient facilities and 4,000   
patients at Major Hospital. This averages to around 
700 people a day who come through our doors.  

2013 Annual Report 
The Major Hospital Foundation 2013 

Annual Report is now available online 
at www.majorfoundation.org.   

If you prefer a paper copy of the annual 
report, please call (317) 421-0361.   

THANK YOU for your support of the           
Major Hospital Foundation. 

The Major Hospital Foundation is partnering with the Shelbyville Central School 
District to sponsor a series of three seminars by Major Health Partners’ new Licensed 
Clinical Psychologist, Ashleigh Woods, Psy.D., HSPP.  These one hour seminars will be 
open to the general public and will be a great opportunity to meet Dr. Woods and listen 
about relevant issues with our children today. Pizza will be served.   
 
The first of three seminars will be held on September 24, 2014 at Hendricks Elementary 
in the Large Instruction Room at 6 pm.  Dr. Woods will be speaking about Strategies for 
Dealing with ADHD and other Difficult Behaviors focusing on elementary aged 
children. On both October 15 and November 12, Dr. Woods will be focusing on middle 
and high school aged students. Both of these sessions will be held at the Shelbyville High 
School Golden Bear Room at 6pm with the topics to be determined.   

 The donor wall installed last fall in the lobby of Major Hospital recognizes charitable     
contributions in a permanent and meaningful way.   
 
 The Foundation firmly believes in thanking its donors 
at every opportunity. The wall is designed with this in mind.   
After all, donors are the lifeblood of our organization.  And, 
not only does the wall recognize donors, it sets an example to 
the rest of the community that charitable donations are      
important to Major Health Partners.   
 
 Located near the main elevators on the ground floor, 
the wall currently lists 400 names of donors and has room for 
more.  The wall is organized by cumulative giving levels and 
includes members of the Royal Oak Society, Major Business 
Partners, the Acorn Club, MHP Giving Tree, and the Major Legacy Society.  It also lists employees 
who have been recognized through the Major Angel program and includes a set of central panels 
depicting the history of Major Health Partners.   
 
 The Foundation is very proud of its donors and the rich history of MHP.  This display is a 
wonderful way to exhibit our pride and appreciation.  Stop by and take a look! 
 
 

The Planned Giving Committee is 
holding a one-hour seminar about 
Funeral Pre-Planning on July 25 at 
5pm at the Benesse Conference Room.   
 

Thirty-one year funeral-industry     
veteran, Steve Herendeen, will be 
speaking about the importance of     
pre-planning your funeral and what to 
consider during the process.  
 

Interested in attending?  Call us at 
(317) 421-0361 to reserve your spot.   

About Major Psychology Services: 
Major Psychology Services is an  
outpatient mental health center     
affiliated with Major Hospital in 
Shelbyville, IN. The populations 
served include children (ages 3+) 
through adults, with opportunities for 
individual, group, family, couples, 
and play therapy, as well as          
psychological testing.    

 
 
About Dr. Woods:  
Dr. Ashleigh Woods  received her 
Doctorate of Psychology (Psy.D.) from 
The Chicago School of Professional    
Psychology in 2011.  Dr. Woods has 
trained and practiced in a variety of clinical 
settings including private practice, 
university counseling centers, inpatient 
settings, and  residential and intensive 
outpatient treatment settings.  
 

Dr. Woods works with patients from 
diverse backgrounds.  The foundation of 
her clinical practice rests on building 
meaningful connections with her patients 
by valuing each person’s unique 
experiences. Her therapeutic approach is a 
blend of interpersonal and existential-
phenomenological traditions, along with 
psychodynamic influences. She works 
with patients to create an open and 
nonjudgmental space to explore their 
concerns and expand their possibilities 
within life’s limitations. 

On April 23, the MHP Giving Tree 
Committee thanked the MHP employees 
for all their hard work by hosting an 
informative lunch presentation.  Real 
Estate Broker and Planned Giving  
Committee Member Nancy Smith spoke 
about all things real estate to a group of 
35 employees.    

Major Health Partners invites you to visit the newly 
remodeled Bee-Unique Cancer Boutique, located 
inside the Benesse Oncology Center at 2455          
Intelliplex Drive in Shelbyville.   The boutique offers 
a wide assortment of products and services for cancer 
patients and survivors.  While specializing in wigs, 
mastectomy bras, and 
prosthesis, the shop also 
carries items such as 
inspirational plaques,      
jewelry, night lights and 
gift items. 
 
The Bee-Unique Boutique 
hours are Monday through    
Friday, 9 am to 1 pm. The    
boutique accepts walk-ins 
for fittings, or call          
317-421-1803 to make an 
appointment. 

Funeral Pre-Planning 

Saying “Thanks” to Those Who Care 

 

On May 12, the Major Hospital Foundation 
and the Major Hospital Human Resources 
Department combined efforts to sponsor a 
Retirement Readiness Seminar for employees 
of MHP and other community businesses.  
This free four-hour seminar was held at    
Indiana Grand Racing and Casino and      
included helpful topics such as Preserving My 
Assets, Long-Term Care Insurance, Health 
Insurance Options for Early Retirement, and 
Saving for Retirement.  After much positive 
feedback following the event, the Foundation 
looks forward to holding additional similar 
seminars in the future.  Stay tuned… 

Retirement Readiness 
Seminar 

Pizza with a Side of 
Real Estate 
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